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Comments: I am certainly opposed to any tear down and rebuilding of the facilities at Lake Holland. My first visit

to Holland Lake was in the 1950's. Why would anyone want to destroy such an area. It has and I hope continue

to be a top choice of Montanan's to visit. To make it a playground for rich out of state visitors would be a shame

for the folks who love to visit the lake. I would say to the owners that they should take their development project

to another state. We have all the developments for tourists that we need or want. I am sick every time I go to

Bozeman and see what has become of the area. I grew up in Gallatin County and I am glad to be a resident of

Townsend in Broadwater County. Please, please shut down the development at Holland Lake.

 

Sincerely

 

Harold Gibbs


